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MARCHESE HEALTH CARE
316 James St. N.   905-528-4214    www.marchesehealthcare.ca

Exceptional Pharmacy &
Medical Supplies

since 1961.

SUNDAY MASS

(Saturday) 5:00 p.m.
Sunday  9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

RECONCILIATION

Saturday 4:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

DAILY MASS

Tuesday - Friday at 8:00 a.m.

CARE OF THE SICK

To arrange pastoral visits to the sick in hospital or at 

home, please call the parish office.

PARISH REGISTRATION

To register with the Parish and to request Sunday 

Offering envelopes or information about pre-

authorized giving … please complete a Registration 

Form - either online (parish website) or using a form 

found in the Tower entrance.

VOCATIONS TO THE PRIESTHOOD

For information contact the Office of Vocations 

(905) 528-7988.

CATHOLIC BURIAL NEEDS

Please contact The Catholic Cemeteries of the 

Diocese of Hamilton (905) 527-7727.

SOLUTIONS in MATH
ONLINE MATH TUTOR (Zoom Link)

OCT licenced
905-527-5142

solutionsinmath@gmail.com

EURO-ACCOUNT-TAX
Computerized Accounting Service

Miroslaw Wasicki
Accountant

Income Tax Free E-File, Single $39.99, Couple $79.98, HST Incl.
Most refunds in 2 weeks, Open 7 days/week

557 Upper James St.   905-387-1759

authentic homemade

italian cuisine since 1978

King Medical Pharmacy
Compliance / Blister Packaging

Free Delivery

505 King St. W.  905-523-8388

777 Guelph Line, Burlington Mall
2400 Lakeshore Rd., Oakville

826 Queenston Rd., Stoney Creek

Hamilton
284 King St. E.

1289 Upper James St.
www.denningers.com

WELCOME!

The Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King is the 

principal church of the Diocese of Hamilton and home 

to the Bishop of Hamilton.  The word "cathedral" 

comes from "cathedra" or Bishop's chair located in the 

church.  On February 25th, 2013, in recognition of the 

significance of its design, and its importance in the 

Diocese, the Cathedral was given the status of a Minor 

Basilica by Pope Benedict XVI.  The Cathedral Basilica 

was completed in 1933, and is a very beautiful 

structure that is reflective of the lively faith of its 

parishioners and the entire Diocese of Hamilton.

The Cathedral Basilica's Coat of Arms presents a 

shield sheltered by the ombrellino, and with crossed 

keys representing the papal designation of basilica 

status.  The shield has a symbol for Christ with the 

crown of thorns and the crown of glory. The motto 

in Latin - every eye shall see him.

PASTORAL STAFF

The Most Reverend D. DOUGLAS CROSBY, OMI

Bishop of Hamilton

Very Reverend DAVID A. WYNEN, Rector, VF

Monsignor EDWARD D. SHERIDAN, In Residence

Mrs. LISA TUCK, Parish Secretary

Mrs. SANDRA GOULD, Pastoral Minister

Mr. ROBERT CORSO, Director of Music

Mr. SANDOR KOLLARICH, Maintenance

Sister LENA PETRUCELLI, CSJB, Sacristan

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Monday - Closed

Tuesday - Thursday 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Friday - 8:30 a.m. - 12:00 Noon

CATHEDRALATHEDRAL

BASILICAASILICA
of of CHRISTHRIST the the KINGING

714 King Street West

Hamilton, Ontario L8P 1C7 

905-522-5744

www.ctkbasilica.ca

7 Bourbon Court
thomas@gauthierplumbing.ca

P: 905-574-7878905-574-7878
C: 905-541-3332905-541-3332

*To all Parishioners of the Cathedral of Christ the King*

As a prevention for the future of your family's wellbeing we suggest looking into the

replacement of Lead water service to your home. A specialty of Gauthier Plumbing

Special OFFER:Special OFFER: To all Parishioners of Christ the King Cathedral

When hiring our company to do a Plumbing repair Job in your home,

Gauthier Plumbing will donate to The Cathedral of Christ the King

on your behalf 25% of the labor cost (on repairs only).

GAUTHIER PLUMBINGGAUTHIER PLUMBING
Tom Gauthier & Son Plumbing Ltd.

Service, Sales, Repairs

Drain Cleaning, Water Service

High Pressure & Video

Lead water service Replacement

Thomas M Gauthier
"RES" President-Owner

Your donation helps St. Joe's
care for our community.

www.stjoesfoundation.ca/give

F O U N D A T I O N

SPOT

Valerie Dalgetty-Righton
Sales Representative

ColdwellBanker Community Professionals

Let Valerie's 30+ years experience help you whether buying or selling.

318 Dundurn St. S.  O: 905-522-1110  C: 905-961-0493

CATERINA SORBARA
Sales Representative

289-700-0662
CaterinaSorbara@royallepage.ca

Anita Gross

Advanced
Orthopaedic

Physiotherapy
785 Pacific Rd, Oakville | 80 Traymore Ave, Hamilton

905-338-2898  admin@ProActiveHealth.ca

THE PERFECT

 TO

ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

1-800-268-2637

"School bus services,
going your way"

School Bus Charter Service
www.switzer-carty.com



MASS INTENTIONS 
Daily Mass Celebrated in McNally Hall 

 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022  
1 Kings 8.1-7,9-13; Mark 6.53-56 
8:00 a.m. +Linda Gould 
 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 
1 Kings 10.1-10; Mark 7.14-23 
8:00 a.m. +John Phan 
 
Thursday, February 10, 2022  
Saint Scholastica, Virgin 
1 Kings 11.4-13; Mark 7.24-30 
8:00 a.m.  +Barry & Jose Ramos 
 

Friday, February 11, 2022 
Our Lady of Lourdes  
World Day of Prayer for the Sick 
1 Kings 11.29-32;12.19; Mark 7.31-37 
8:00 a.m.  +Frank Pere 
 
Saturday, February 12, 2022 
4:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. Reconciliation 
5:00p.m. Vigil-Ordinary 6 
+Annunziata & Luigi Rao, + Moe Kowal, + 
Hans Berger, +Ransajith Pathiraja 
 
Sunday, February 13, 2022 
Sixth Sunday Ordinary Time 
Jeremiah 17.5-8; 1 Cor 15.12,16-20; Luke 6.17, 20-26 
 

COLLECTION REPORT 
Sunday, January 23, 2022 
Regular Offerings  $  4,070.00  
Loose 466.00  
Stained Glass 155.00 
  $  4,691.00  
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you for your ongoing and generous 
support of the Cathedral Basilica.  
Contributions of time, talent, and treasure help 
us all participate in the mission of the Church.  
If you are new to our Parish, or wish to begin 
supporting the Parish with weekly offering 
envelopes or monthly Pre-Authorized Debits 
(PAD), please contact our Parish Office to 
make arrangements. 

 COVID NEWS 
The official position of the Catholic Church is that 
all available COVID vaccines are ethical and all 
Catholics who are able are encouraged to receive 
the vaccine.  All employees serving in the Diocese 
of Hamilton are encouraged to be fully vaccinated 
or to submit to a COVID rapid test every Monday 
and Thursday to carry out their responsibilities.  
Volunteer liturgical ministers are required to be 
fully vaccinated.  Bishop Douglas Crosby, OMI, 
encourages every member of the Catholic Church 
within our Diocese of Hamilton to be fully 
vaccinated. 
 
ONGOING PRECAUTIONS 
The COVID pandemic presents us with new 
challenges as we move into the new year, please 
note the following: 

 We are required to maintain 6 feet (2 
meters) of social distance.  The Cathedral is 
not yet able to open to full capacity. 

 Masks must always be worn inside the 
Cathedral Basilica and McNally Hall.  The 
mask should completely cover the mouth 
and nose. 

 If you have a flu or cold – please do not 
attend Mass until you are recovered. 

 
Our Diocesan policy specifies that if the Priest tests 
positive he must isolate for 5 days (if vaccinated) or 
10 days (if unvaccinated).  During the isolation 
period the Parish Church and Parish Office will be 
closed.  This may involve the cancellation of 
Sunday Masses.  We will endeavour to share this 
information, if necessary, through our Parish 
website and on the outgoing telephone message.  
Our Priests (and Bishop) here at the Cathedral 
Basilica are fully vaccinated and remain vigilant for 
symptoms or illness. 
 
RECTORY OFFICE 
In an effort to limit the number of visits to the 
Parish Office during this latest COVID surge, 
kindly telephone or email 
basilica@hamiltondiocese.com with requests for 
certificates, Mass cards, or other documents.  These 
will be prepared and left in our Rectory mailbox for 
pick up.  Masks are to be worn during any visit to 
the Parish Office.  At the present time, most 
appointments may be handled via Zoom or 
Facetime. 
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WEDDINGS 
We are receiving requests for the celebration of 
Holy Matrimony for 2023.  The ongoing 
COVID pandemic continues to cause 
uncertainty for those planning weddings.  
We’ll hold off accepting 2023 weddings until 
May 2022.  This will allow 2022 couples first 
choice of dates should they wish to re-
schedule.  The Cathedral Basilica requires one 
year’s notice of marriage.  Couples who are 
free of any prior bond of marriage, with at least 
one Catholic in the couple, and who are 
resident in the Diocese of Hamilton, may 
request the Sacrament here.  Couples who are 
not parishioners and are not supporting the 
Cathedral with time, talent, and treasure, are 
asked for a donation to support the upkeep of 
the Cathedral.  Marriage preparation is 
provided and is required of all couples.  Given 
the ongoing issues with COVID, couples 
should endeavour to keep things simple in 
terms of the number of people in the wedding 
party and the number of guests invited to the 
ceremony. 
 
PASTORAL REFERENCES  
Pastoral references for teacher applicants, and 
those applying for other positions with 
Catholic School Boards, are willingly offered 
for registered parishioners who are involved in the 
life of our Parish and who actively support the 
Parish through their time, talent and treasure.  
The Pastoral Reference is the Pastor’s 
recommendation to the Catholic School Board 
that the applicant is not only a Catholic, but 
also someone whose active faith will be a 
positive influence in our school communities.  
Applicants may contact the Rector of the 
Cathedral through our Parish Office. 
 
PARISH & DIOCESAN WEBSITES 
For updates visit our Parish website 
www.ctkbasilica.ca and the Diocesan website 
www.hamiltondiocese.com  
 
 
 

INCOME TAX RECEIPTS & REPORTING 
Income tax receipts for 2021 recorded 
donations to the Cathedral Basilica will be 
mailed in the coming days.  Parishioners who 
use offering envelopes or PAD and those who 
donate by cheque receive a receipt.  Those who 
have donated to the Parish through 
CanadaHelps will receive a receipt through that 
organization.  Each February our Parish Office 
prepares, and the Finance Council, approves 
the annual financial statements before they are 
submitted to the Chancery Office by February 
15.  A summary financial and spiritual report 
will be available for parishioners in March.  
Thanks to all for your continued and generous 
support of the Cathedral Basilica. 
 

 
TITHING CAMPAIGN PROCEEDS 
You may recall that one of our goals for the 
One Heart, One Soul Campaign in our Parish 
was to share a tithe with worthy outreach 
programs in the City of Hamilton.  Our 
campaign was very successful thanks to the 
generosity of our Parishioners.  We raised 
$840,000 in donations and pledges.  Most of the 
funds have been collected and most pledges 
will conclude by this summer.  Since our other 
projects have been completed, [pew cushions 
and kneelers, new sound system, new cameras, 
TV’s and streaming system], I am happy to 
announce that Good Shepherd Ministries, Out of 
the Cold (Hamilton), and DeMazenod Door (St. 
Patrick’s) will each receive $28,000 for their 
important programs. Thanks to all who 
supported the Campaign! 

Father Dave 
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